
Shakedown is not scheduled for RALLY HAIL 2021. 

However, a testing stage will be arranged by the Organizers for this purpose on Monday, December 6th and Tuesday 7th 
December 2021. This stage will be representative of the event, will be run as if it were a stage during the event, and will 
include all the appropriate    safety measures. 

During the testing, any person on board must wear a homologated crash helmet, all required safety clothing and equipment 
in compliance with Appendix L Chapter III - Drivers’ Equipment and have their safety harness correctly fastened. Any 
infringement will be reported. 

 

 

SCHEDULE 

 

Monday, December 6th, 2021 

From 12h30 till 17h00 (end of testing; track should be clear by this time)   

 

Tuesday, December 7th, 2021 

From 09h00 till 13h00 (end of testing; track should be clear by this time)   

 

 

 

RALLY HQ PHONE NUMBER: +966 508812154 

 


